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Dear Member: 

 

You may have received a postcard from the Family and Social Services Administration (FSSA) 

saying you can choose a new health plan for next year, 2018. From November 1, 2017, to 

December 15, 2017, you may choose a new health plan if you’d like.  

 

Make the easy choice and stay with Anthem! 

 

Good news! Staying with Anthem is easy. You don’t have to do anything! You’ll be 

automatically re-enrolled with Anthem after December 15, 2017. It’s that simple to stay with the 

health plan you trust.  

 

With Anthem, you’ll not only keep getting the benefits and services you get now that help keep 

you healthy, you also may qualify for these extras only our members can get: 

 

 A smartphone with monthly minutes, 

data and texts  

 Rides to the doctor 

 No-cost pregnancy tests 

 Anthem Rewards incentives 

 Home-delivered meals after hospital 

stays 

 Health and wellness magazines 

 No-cost dental hygiene kit 

 And more!

 

Questions? Call Member Services at 1-866-408-6131 (TTY 711) for more information.  

 

We look forward to continuing to serve you next year. Thank you for being an Anthem member!   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Anthem 

 

www.anthem.com/inmedicaid Serving Hoosier Healthwise, Healthy Indiana 

Plan and Hoosier Care Connect  

 

Anthem Blue Cross and Blue Shield is the trade name of Anthem Insurance Companies, Inc., 

independent licensee of the Blue Cross and Blue Shield Association. ANTHEM is a registered 

trademark of Anthem Insurance Companies, Inc. 

 
Call for free translation/Llame para una traducción sin costo: 1-866-408-6131 (Hoosier Healthwise,  

Healthy Indiana Plan); 1-844-284-1797 (Hoosier Care Connect); TTY 711. 
 

 

http://www.anthem.com/inmedicaid

